
JACKSON, Miss. (February 3, 2022) – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., is pleased to 
announce that Jeff Altman, PE, has joined the firm and will serve as an Engineer 
Manager based in the Jackson office.

Altman is a former Acting Executive Director of the Mississippi Department 
of Transportation. When he retired from MDOT in January of this year he was 
serving as the Chief of Staff for Executive Director Brad White.

Altman has more than 23 years of experience, all with the MDOT. He held 
multiple management roles with the organization, including Assistant State LPA 
Engineer, State LPA Engineer, and Assistant Executive Director/Chief of Staff.

Altman will play a key role in helping identify opportunities for Neel-Schaffer 
to better serve our clients. His duties will include marketing current and new 
clients, management of contracts with MDOT, and determining potential 
funding sources.

We are extremely pleased to have Jeff join Neel-Schaffer,” said Robert Walker, PE, Executive Vice President for 
the firm’s Central Region. “Jeff’s experience with MDOT, and his knowledge of transportation funding and of the 
LPA process will greatly help us provide services to our many clients around the state.”

Altman is a registered Professional Engineer in Mississippi and is a graduate of Mississippi State University, with 
a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering.
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About Neel-Schaffer Inc.
Neel-Schaffer is a multi-disciplined engineering and planning firm with offices throughout the South. Founded in 1983, the firm 
is ranked 206th on Engineering News-Record’s list of the nation’s Top 500 Design Firms for 2021.
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